
From: Angel Valdez
To: Swarr, Steven
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Revised I-95 ETL SEJ Form
Date: Thursday, February 29, 2024 2:59:24 PM

Cyber Security Reminder: Please use caution - message originated outside JMT.

Steve,

This email stands as confirmation that I have reviewed and approved the changes
made to the I-95 Express Toll Lanes (ETL) Northbound Extension Project Revised Tier
II Social and Economic Justification Form, dated Nov 2023.  I notified the nontidal
wetlands reviewer Jennifer Bird on Jan 17, 2024 that the revised SEJ was acceptable
for the proposed modification.

Let me know if this works.

Angel

On Thu, Feb 29, 2024 at 1:35 PM Swarr, Steven <SSwarr@jmt.com> wrote:

I’m being asked for a confirmation from you indicating the SEJ Form is approved. The MDTA is
requesting it. Maybe just an email confirming or something easy like that?

 

From: Angel Valdez -MDE- <angel.valdez@maryland.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 1:01 PM
To: Swarr, Steven <SSwarr@jmt.com>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Revised I-95 ETL SEJ Form

 

Cyber Security Reminder: Please use caution - message originated outside JMT.

Steve,

 

I've already okayed the SEJ with Jennifer and sent updated Tier II conditions for
the modification which were accepted by Amanda.  Are you referring to the
wetlands review with Lou (#202162053), because that is still on-going?  That is the
only other project I have currently with a 'Willoughby Beach' connection.  I'm
sorry,  I am not sure what it is you are waiting for.

 

Angel
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